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               Bulletin # 127 
                          June 29, 2017 

 

To:  CHFA Lenders   

From:   CHFA Single Family Underwriting  

Subject: Teachers Mortgage Assistance Program 2017 – 2018 Changes 

  

 

CHFA has been notified by the State Commission on Education regarding changes to the listing of 

Priority and Transitional School districts and Subject-matter Shortage areas that go into effect on                          

July 1, 2017 for the Teachers Mortgage Assistance Program. Please see below: 

 

 

Priority and Transitional School Districts July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018*: 

Ansonia Bridgeport Bristol Danbury Derby East Hartford 

East Haven Hamden Hartford Killingly Manchester Meriden 

Middletown Naugatuck New Britain New Haven New London Norwalk 

Norwich  Putnam Stamford Stratford Vernon Waterbury 

West Haven Windham 
 

*Due to current legislative activity, the list for the 2017 – 2018 Priority and Transitional School Districts (PSD) has 

not been released. This Bulletin lists the PSD towns approved for 2016-2017 and may be subject to change without 

notice. CHFA will not provide the 0.125% rate discount for loans reserved under this program for any PSD 

removed from the list for the 2017-2018 year.  

 

Subject-matter Shortage areas July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018: 

 

 Bilingual Education, PK-12 

 Comprehensive Special Education, K-12 

 Mathematics, 7-12 

 Occupational Subject, Vocational Technical High School 

 School Library and Media Specialist 

 Science, 7-12 

 Speech and Language Pathologist 

 Technology Education, PK-12 

 TESOL, PK-12 

 World Languages, 7-12 

 

 

The CHFA website and online reservation system will be updated accordingly. Program changes go into 

effect July 1, 2017. Please be sure to use the new Statement of Eligibility form which will be in effect 

from July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018. This document will be posted in the CHFA Lender Documents 

Library on the CHFA website. A copy of the Statement of Eligibility is included with this Bulletin 

announcement. 
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